

Міністерство освіти і науки України Західноукраїнський національний університет

Юридичний факультет

Mykulynetcka Str. 46-а, 46000, Ukraine Україна, 46	6000, Тернопіль, вул. Микулинецька, 46-а
Tel.+380 (352) 25-27-04	Тел./факс +380(352) 25-27-04
E-mail: law@wunu.edu.ua	E-mail: law@wunu.edu.ua
http://www.wunu.edu.ua	http://www.wunu.edu.ua
No. 24	" O3" 10 2024 p.

University of Occupational Safety Management in Katowice (WSZOP)

Dear colleagues!

Accept the most sincere congratulations on the occasion of the beginning of the new school year at your prestigious institution!

The beginning of the academic year is always an exciting moment, full of new opportunities, challenges and hopes. This is especially true in such an important field as occupational health and safety management, where your school plays a key role in training highly qualified specialists.

I would like to take this opportunity to express my deep gratitude for our fruitful cooperation. Your openness to partnership, professionalism and innovative approach to education create a solid foundation for our joint work. We highly value the opportunity to participate in the development of young future leaders.

I wish everyone a successful and productive school year!

Sincerely and best wishes.

Dean of the Faculty of Law

of the Western Ukrainian National University

Serhiy BANAKH